
Date: 2025-07-26
First Name: Maria
Last Name: Randall
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Houston
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
We do not want redistricting
done. It is mid decade and it
is unprecedented to redistrict,
when the newest are barely 4
years old. On top of that, this
special session is about
helping those who have suffered
terrible losses due to the
flooding. Our system is broken.
Texans are dying. But rather
than care about us, the people
you work for, you are catering
to men who are owned by
corporations. Republicans know
that they have messed up and
the only way they will win in
the midterms is if they
gerrymander themselves the
votes.

I should be in the same
district with my neighbors!
With my community.
Gerrymandering should be
illegal period. Do your job and
take care of Texans, the whole
reason you even have a job.




